
Wednesday, December 14 2016

Upcoming Events, Deadlines & Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Principal’s Message this week

Holiday Show
Thursday, December 15th.

KinderPrep-4th grade concert starts at 6:00 pm.
Grades 5-8 concert starts at 7:00 pm.

There will also be exams and noon dismissal 
for grades 6-8 only.

Free Dress Day
Friday, December 16th.

Noon dismissal for all grades.

Christmas Vacation
Monday, December 19th-Friday, December 30th.

Classes Resume
Monday, January 2nd.

Parent Advisory General Meeting
Tuesday, January 10th.

Noon Dismissal
Wednesday, January 11th.

Valued Students

2nd Grade
Learning Life Skills

Parent Education Opportunities
“Non-medication Intervention Strategies”

Wednesday, December 14th. 6:30-8:00 pm. Located at the 
Children’s Health Council (650 Clark Way, Palo Alto, CA).

Register online at 
http://www.chconline.org/community-education

Holiday Family Art Day- Gift Tags and Garland
Saturday, December 17th. 1:00-3:00 pm.
Create festive gift tags and garlands to 

decorate your presents and home!
Located at University Art RWC 

(2550 El Camino Real, Redwood City, CA, 94061).
$10 per participant (parents and children). Registration 

required, payment in cash at the workshop.
**All children must be accompanied by a parent or 

guardian through entire session**
Make reservations at CreateCafeRWC@gmail.com

Remember to like us on Facebook!

Attention 8th Graders and Parents!
Students may apply to charter high schools, Summit and/

or Everest online. The link is summit.schoolmint.net.
Please note deadlines.

Second graders are practicing great life skills every 
day!  They set goals to focus work on flexibility 

and respect.  They read with stamina, write about 
their passions, and use a variety of problem 

solving strategies in math.  But most importantly, 
they are happy and love taking an active role in 

our classroom community! Happy Winter Solstice  
from all of us!

Staff Wish List!
The following are items that Beechwood Teachers 

and staff need for their classrooms. Donations will 
count towards Parent Participation requirements.

Ms. Still: clean liter soda bottles
Mrs. Langford: washable markers, crayons

Thank You!
Beechwood would like to issue a huge thank you 
to all of the 5th grade parents who helped during 

the pizza fundraiser on November 18th. It was 
a huge success, and it’s encouraging to see that 

even our families work as a team! The 5th 
graders will greatly enjoy their trip to Pigeon 
Point next month, and the parents’ hard work 

helped to make it happen!


